SiNcrLar O1L & Gas CoMPANY

February 15, 1966

Mr Armstrong

Weould it be possible to have one of your personnel to call

the Permian Corporation "collect" here at hobbs Express 3-8616
or Express 3-2615 and give them the OK to transport this oil
when you approve the C-104, Otherwise, our mail coming back
this way is slower and we could possibly get cought with bad

weather, so we would like to get &t out as soon as possitle,

Thank you,
Doyle Williams



